Eddie Sleeeer

From: Andy Krupp <sardinesanyone@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2018 11:18 AM

To: Eddie Sleeper

Subject: DTE Smart Meter Threat 87 Years Old
Complaint:

I do not want a smart meter because they are known to emit radiation, limit our privacy, and sometimes cause fires. For three years |
had a lock on my analog meter and each month I would send a meter read to DTE. In the summer of 2017 (July, I think), I received a
letter from DTE demanding that I remove the lock and accept a smart meter. If I did not do this, they threatened to cut off my
electricity. I am 87 years old. I cannot be without power. I removed the lock, and taped a note on my analog meter expressing my
feelings about being forced to accept a smart meter.

I attended a meeting in Lansing, and listened to the testimonials of those whose health has deteriorated since a smart meter was placed
on their homes. GM waited 10 years before it addressed the problems with the faulty ignition switches, and spent billions on law suits.
I believe those whose health has been affected by smart meters are simply the 'canaries in the coal mine’ and that sooner or later all of
us will be suffering from the effects of the radiation emitted by smart meters. I also believe that we should have the right to keep our
analog meters if we want to. Why can't DTE allow this?

Dorothy Thielk

35196 N. Bay Circle

Harrison TWP, MI_ 48045

586 790 5823
Macomb County

dorothythielk @ wowway.com



